
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assalamu Alaykum Parents, 

 I would like to thank all the students on doing such a great job 

on their science fair projects. Overall, everyone did well and I am very 

pleased with how much effort and time they took on their projects. I 

would also like to thank the parents for their help and support. Many 

students received a lot of help from the parents. I would also like 

commend the students who did well on their report cards. Please 

continue to do well and for all the students to continue to strive and 

study to get good grades. Next Thursday, Jan 31, 2019, we will have 

our annual breakfast for honor roll students. Great job to those honor 

roll students and keep up the good work.  

 For next week, our 5th and 6th graders will have a test on the 

climate and atmosphere unit. Unfortunately, the unit test was not 

given this week due to the science fair. We will go over the study 

guide on Monday and go over any questions for the test on Tuesday. 

We will also start a new unit called Earth’s changing face. We will 

start reading this unit on Wednesday and continue on Thursday and 

Friday. On Thursday, we will watch a video and do a worksheet in 

class related to the video. 

 For 7th and 8th grade, we will start a new lesson on chemical and 

physical properties of matter. We will continue this subject from last 

week. We will take notes and do an inclass activity. On Friday will be 

quiz day on the lesson. 

 

 


